CLAREMONT / WEASTE COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

OCTOBER 2004

STREET CLEANSING PARK AND WILTON ROADS

Further to requests made at the meetings of the Community Committee held in July and August, 2004, the following information has been provided by Environmental Services in respect of Street Cleansing on Park and Wilton Roads.

1. A request was made for Park and Wilton Roads to be cleansed on Sunday. 
This additional cost would have to be met by the Claremont & Weaste Community Committee devolved budget.
Following receipt of this information, Elected Members provided clarification in respect of the work previously undertaken by Environmental Services.  

Further to the provision of this information, Environmental Services provided a second response. 

2. Park and Wilton Roads are cleansed once a week on the night service. 

This service was increased to twice a week at night, however following complaints about noise levels from local residents, the additional service was withdrawn.

 

The roads are currently only contracted to be swept once every three weeks as per the street cleansing calendar.

Elected Members provided further information regarding the lack of provision in respect of pavement sweeping. A further response is expected from Environmental Services and will be submitted, upon receipt to Community Committee

